
    
LOWNDES COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS  

MINUTES  
BUDGET WORK SESSION 

Wednesday, May 31, 2023 - 9:00 AM  
  

  

COMMISSIONERS PRESENT  
  
Chairman Bill Slaughter  
Vice Chairman Mark Wisenbaker  
Commissioner Joyce Evans  
Commissioner Scott Orenstein  
Commissioner Clay Griner  
  
Commissioner Demarcus Marshall was not in attendance.  
  
Chairman Slaughter called the meeting to order at 9:00 a.m.  
   
FOR CONSIDERATION      

Proposed Budget for Discussion, County Manager, Paige Dukes, asked Finance Director, 
Stephanie Black to present the fiscal year 2024 budget to the Commission.  Ms. Black presented 
an overview of the fiscal year 2024 budget and offered to answer any questions.  Vice Chairman 
Wisenbaker asked regarding probation violation charges, Chairman Slaughter and County 
Manager, Paige Dukes responded to his question.  Chairman Slaughter asked the Commissioners 
to review the budget and ask any questions before the budget is finalized.  Chairman Slaughter and 
Mrs. Dukes thanked the Finance Director, Stephanie Black and her staff for their diligence in 
compiling this information.  
   
ADJOURNMENT 
Commissioner Orenstein made a motion to adjourn the budget work session meeting, 
Commissioner Griner second.  Chairman Slaughter adjourned the meeting at 10:16 a.m.  
   

  


